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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  

celebrating difference – enriching community 

 
13th May 2022 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

Trip to Stover Country Park 
 

Our writing focus this term is poetry.  As part of this focus we will be sharing and writing 

poetry. On Tuesday 14th June, we will be going on a year 3 trip to Stover Country Park 

to look explore the poetry trail and then have some fun pond dipping with a ranger.   

 

Our class will travel to and from Stover Park in school time by coach and will be 

accompanied by Mrs Brown, Mrs Louise and Miss Wicks.  The children will need to bring 

a waterproof, sun hat, sun cream, a snack, a packed lunch and a drink (if your child 

receives a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided). 

  

This trip is a costed activity and so we will need to cover the cost relating to this trip 

through a voluntary payment from parents.  The cost is £6.20 per child.  As is always 

the case, should we fail to receive sufficient payment to cover the cost of the trip we 

will make arrangements to cancel the event and return any payments that have 

been made. 

 

For your child to take part in this this fantastic opportunity payment will need to be 

made on the School Gateway.  We would ask that payments are made in full by 

Monday 6th June 2022 to ensure the event takes place.  

 

A permission slip will be sent home with the children and will need to be signed and 

returned to school to confirm your willingness to allow your child to attend.  

 

If you have any questions or comments about this experience, please do not hesitate 

to contact your child’s learning leader who will be happy to talk with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Sue Brown 

Year 3 Learning Leader 
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